
 
ADDENDUM 
To:  Liquor Commissioners 
 
From:  Tracey Covert, City Clerk 
 
Date:  July 3, 2012 
 
Re:  Liquor Commission Hearing of July 5, 2012 
 
Correction: 
 
 Liquor Commission Hearing of July 5, 2012. 
 
Remove the following: 
 
 Reconsideration of the recommendation to the City Council on Blues Blowtorch 

Society, requesting a Limited Liquor License, (LB), for the event called “Ain’t 
Nothin But The Blues”, a charitable fundraiser to be held at the General Electric 
Employees Club Park located at 1750 GE Rd. on Friday and Saturday, July 20 & 
21, 2012 from 12:00 p.m. to 12:00 a.m. 

 
 Reconsideration of the recommendation to the City Council on Setinthebar, Inc., 

d/b/a Gat’s Jazz Café, located at 424 N. Main St., requesting a TAS liquor license 
which would allow the sale of all types of alcohol by the glass for consumption on 
the premises seven (7) days a week. 

 
 
cc: Legal Dept. 
 
TC/rg 


